
Dear Committee Members 
 
We are in desperate need to reduce our GHG emissions, and time is rapidly running out 
to meet Oregon’s and Salem’s goals of CO2 reduction.  To put it bluntly, we are failing! 
Please put all your efforts into this.  Spend our funds on improving cycling, walking, 
rolling, and public transportation.  We do NOT need any more traffic lanes. 
 
What we also need is to make public safety the number 1 priority in our transportation 
system, along with GHG reduction.  They go hand in hand.  We must make our 
transportation system cleaner and safer for the benefit of everyone. 
 
Thank you 
 
Ray Quisenberry 
Salem 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


